

Nettlesworth Primary School Front Street Nettlesworth Chester le Street Durham

31st October 2022

Welcome back!

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back to school everyone, we hope you have had a lovely half term. We are looking forward to the next half term in school!

In class 2 we are looking forward to having lots of fun learning new things, once again. This half term we will be learning all about our memories and how we can make new ones. We have lots of exciting things planned, the first being our Afternoon Tea Party on Friday. Please keep an eye on our section of the school website to find out about all the exciting things we are doing in class.

Just a quick reminder. Homework and spelling lists will be given out on a Monday. We expect these back in school for a Friday morning. Reading books and planners are to be returned to school daily. This is so that your child can be heard read at home as well as at school.

We are continuing to work with daily on our phonics lessons. You will continue to receive phonics books daily too. Once again please return these to school each day. These sessions will happen at 8:45am each morning alongside other intervention sessions such as Lego, SAQ and challenge. Your child may also attended these sessions throughout the year.

Finally reminder, PE kits! Please send in a PE kit on a Monday and leave it at school throughout the week. We will return this home on a Friday. Our PE days change each half term depending on available coaches in school. This half term we are lucky to be working with Mr Beveridge.

If you have any questions please feel free to ask.

Many Thanks

Rebecca Aspinall